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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

 

Spring Music Showcase 

In the second half of the Spring term, some children, who have 
demonstrated additional hard work and commitment to music 
by giving up their lunchtime, or practicing after school will be 
showcasing their musical skills to their parents in an evening 
performance and to their peers during the school day.  There 
are no auditions for this event. The children have been 
selected based on their work with our music teacher.  If your child is one of 
the children performing, you will soon receive a letter detailing the date and 
time of the event.  Only the families of the children performing can attend 
this event. 

 

RE 

Before the Christmas break year 4 had a visit from a local Rabbi to 
complement their R.E, topic. He spoke about the importance of 
Passover and the story of Exodus to the Jewish people.  As 
well as hearing how Moses led the Israelites out of slavery in 
Egypt, children also discussed the symbolism of the Passover 
meal and even tried some matzah bread! You can see a picture 
by clicking here… 

 

 

D&T 

Year 5 demonstrated their innovation and 
creativity last term by working collaboratively to 
build a toy car. This design and technology unit 
really got children thinking about what it takes to 
be a manufacturer, why it is necessary to test out 
a product and why the first attempt may not always be the most successful. 
Some of their cars were great at reducing air resistance due to their design 
and some children have realised that more streamlined bodywork would 
have worked better! You can see some pictures by clicking here… 

 

 

Nursery Applications 

• The deadline for new nursery applications is March 28th, 2025. 

• If you need to make any changes to your current nursery child’s 
application, please do so by March 21st, 2025. 

 

Be sure to mark these dates in your calendar! 

Parent Open Events 
 
In the summer term, we 
will be holding our parent 
open events. You will be 
invited into the school and 
your child will share the 
work they have done in 
their exercise books. Your 
child will also provide you 
with a tour of the school 
so that you can see home 
learning on display as well 
as of their classroom.  We 
are committed to ensuring 
every child has a family 
member who attends on 
the day so are providing 
you with plenty of notice.  
Please see below which 
details the 
days and times 
for each year 
group.   

Windows 
 
We’re pleased to say that 
nearly all of the windows 
in the Infant building have 
been replaced. The win-
dows in the reception 
classrooms are still to be 
done. These will be com-
pleted over the February 
half-term break. The team 
will soon be moving on to 
the swimming pool build-
ing.  

https://southharringayschools.co.uk/12345-2/
https://southharringayschools.co.uk/12345-2/
https://southharringayschools.co.uk/year-5-slingshot-cars/


Clubs 
 

All of our spring term before, and after-school clubs have now begun. There are still places available in the fol-
lowing clubs:  

 

Infants  

Reception to Year 2 —Wednesday Morning—Olympics 

Reception to Year 2 - Thursday Morning—Team  Games  

Reception to Year 2—Friday Morning—Striking and Fielding  

 

Reception—Wednesday After School—Football  

Reception—Thursday After School—Sports & Games  

 

Juniors 

Year 3 to 6—Monday Morning– Table Tennis  

Year 3 to 6— Tuesday Morning– Football (Girls Only)  

Year 3 to 6— Wednesday Morning– Badminton & Tennis 

Year 3 to 6— Thursday Morning– Gymnastics 

Year 3 to 6—  Friday Morning– Athletics 

Year 4 to 6—  Wednesday After School – Tag Rugby 

Year 5 and 6  - Friday After School—Netball (Girls Only) 

Year 3 to 6— Tuesday After School – Drama 

 

 

 

Our mathletes for this week: Milana ( Willow) 2020 points  

Our mathletes for last week: Shay (Chestnut) 2250 points  

                         

 Our mathlete class for this week:  5 Elm 

Our mathlete class last week:   6 Acer  

 

 

Our super readers for this week:   Sebastian (3W) - Beeminet (4P) -  Kellan (5M) - Arlo GT (6A) 

Our super readers for last week:   Evie  (3W) - Stanley (4P) - Yanis  (5E) -  Emma 6M)                                                        

                                                                  

Quiz master class this week: 5 Magnolia                                                                            

Quiz master class last week: 5 Magnolia   

                                                                



 
Friends of South Harringay News 

 
 

ADVENT Windows Raise £3k 

 

Xmas nights were a little brighter this year thanks to our crafty advent window displays. 

Our art trail succeeded in raising £3k for the school, thanks to corporate sponsors Wink-
worth estate agents, The Optical shop and map donations. 

 

A round of applause goes to this year's ADVENTure Trail organiser Catherine Soskice 
Ghandi (Yr 1 and Yr 2 parent). Without her volunteering to run this magical event, it 

might not have happened. And of course, huge thanks go to our 24 volunteer families. 

Please click here to see some photos  

 

 

Xmas bake sale raises £500 

 

The joyful sound of Christmas tunes and delicious scent of mulled wine, hot choco-
late and homemade cakes filled the junior playground the last day of term. 

It was the sweetest way to celebrate the festive season with you all.  

Please remember to pick up your containers and tupperware from the school office. 

A quick reminder to always label them with your name and number. We can't be held responsible 
for items that go missing.  

 

 

Coming up - dates to be confirmed  

- Movie nights 

- Bake sales 

- Scoot-a-thon  

More information to follow. 

 

 

Join the PSA 

We need more parent volunteers to enable our fundraising activities to continue.  

You'll be joining a fun, committed bunch of parents who are open to hearing all your ideas   

If you can volunteer for a term, or lead an event or can help in any way we'd love to 
hear from you. Please get in touch with your class rep.  

 

https://www.instagram.com/advent_n4?igsh=Z2N1a2IzZHM5czg3


 
 
 


